KFNA E-Vote:

Motion, Marshall Onsrud—

I propose KFNA provides a letter of support for NEHBA regarding a CPED grant they are applying for; this is a grant for continuation funding for a project and organization we have supported in the past

Aye:

Bryan Thornton eabod.consulting@gmail.com
John Barber <johnabarber@mac.com>

Randy Niemiec [rniemiec3624@gmail.com]
victoria pena [penapetunia@yahoo.com] I am for a letter of support being written on our behalf..

Rachel Bond [rfbond@hotmail.com]
Chris Sur [Chris.Sur@maslon.com]
JobyLynn Sassily-James [life.refurbished@gmail.com]
Scott Bordon [scottbordon@hotmail.com] I support KFNA sending letter. If KFNA has supported this in the past I don't know that it is necessary to vote. So if a vote is not required and there is no objection I ask that Sarah please write a letter of support. I likely will not have access to email tomorrow during the day.


